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January 3, 2024 
 
 
Laura Parisi, Treasurer 
City of Laguna Beach 
505 Forest Avenue 
Laguna Beach, California 92651 
 
Dear Ms. Parisi: 
 
The Association of Public Treasurers of the United States & Canada (APT US&C) is pleased to 
award the City of Laguna Beach with the 2023-2024 Investment Policy Certificate of Excellence 
Award for your continued commitment in establishing a comprehensive Investment Policy. 
 
Your plaque will be mailed to you in the coming weeks to proudly display in your office as a 
testament to your commitment to your profession and your community. We hope you display 
your award with great pride in knowing how hard you worked to maintain this national 
Investment Policy Certification. 
 
Once again, Congratulations! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Roger Wisecup, CPA, CPFA, ACPFIM 
Investment Policy Certification Committee Chairperson 

mailto:info@aptusc.org

